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IMAGINiT Technologies Launches Revit Health Check 
 

Architects and Designers Receive Actionable Advice to Derive the Maximum 

Benefit from Their Existing Autodesk Revit Investment 

FRAMINGHAM, MA ― April 18, 2013 — Rand Worldwide (OTCBB: RWWI), a global leader 
in providing technology solutions to organizations with engineering design and information 
technology requirements, today announced that its IMAGINiT Technologies division has 
launched their Revit Health Check service. This unique analysis performed by IMAGINiT 

experts enables organizations to successfully implement a Building Information Modeling 
BIM strategy.    

“Around the globe, our IMAGINiT experts have seen organizations using Autodesk Revit 
software in a wide variety of ways, and unfortunately, the vast majority of these 
organizations have not been maximizing the real potential of a BIM strategy,” says Bill 
Zavadil, senior vice president of worldwide services, IMAGINiT Technologies. “To increase 
profitability, mitigate risk and eliminate inefficiencies, IMAGINiT’s new Revit Health Check 
analysis first identifies critical BIM process workflow issues and then provides a BIM 
execution plan that meets their objectives through the optimal use of people, process and 
technology.” 

A Proven Two-Phased Process 

IMAGINiT’s Revit Health Check analysis includes two phases. For a brief overview, watch 
this video. 

Keeping the client’s business objectives in mind, in phase one IMAGINiT experts assess how 
the team is using Revit, identifying inefficiencies and proficiency gaps. Through probing 
questions derived from years of helping clients recognize and experience the benefits of BIM 

processes in their organization, IMAGINiT experts will uncover challenges including 
inconsistent design standards, unproductive workarounds, excessive file sizes, and more. 

Once team interviews are complete, IMAGINiT experts analyze select Revit project files and 
related documents. This phase uncovers the answers to issues related to model 
optimization, collaborative workflows, software performance, information quality and more. 

Actionable Advice 

Once the interviews and data analysis are complete, IMAGINiT experts provide two 
deliverables containing actionable advice that teams can immediately implement. The first 
deliverable outlines the top 10 recommendations that the organization can immediately 
implement to optimize workflows and improve efficiencies. The second deliverable is a 
detailed report that fully describes the Health Check findings and lists actions grouped into 

high, medium and low priorities so that team make the most appropriate improvements 
over time, ultimately achieving the full potential of BIM. 

 

http://www.rand.com/
http://www.imaginit.com/
http://www.imaginit.com/revithealthcheck
http://www.autodesk.com/products/autodesk-revit-family/overview
http://www.autodesk.com/products/autodesk-revit-family/overview
http://youtu.be/9TkINkPARtw
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Availability & Pricing 

IMAGINiT’s Revit Health Check analysis is now available in any country that IMAGINiT 
operates including Australia, Canada, Malaysia, Singapore and the United States. For more 
information and to determine if this service will benefit your organization, contact the 
IMAGINiT location nearest to you. For more about our Revit Health Check offering, visit 
imaginit.com/RevitHealthCheck or watch this brief video overview. 

 
About IMAGINiT Technologies 

IMAGINiT Technologies, a division of Rand Worldwide, advances the way architects and 
engineers design, develop, and manage projects. Customers of this leading professional 
services and technology company include organizations in the building, infrastructure, 
manufacturing and facilities management industries. Fortune 500 and Engineering News 

Record’s Top 100 organizations work with IMAGINiT Technologies to gain competitive 
advantages through expert technology consulting, implementation, training, and support 
services. As one of the world’s largest integrators of Autodesk 3D design and engineering 
software, the team leverages unrivalled industry experience to design systems that 
accelerate innovation while improving project quality and profitability.  

Any and all trademarks making reference to or related to Rand Worldwide, IMAGINiT Technologies, ASCENT, Rand 

Secure Archive, or IMAGINiT Clarity, are registered and/or owned by Rand Worldwide, Inc., and/or its subsidiaries, 

affiliates, and/or other legal holders. 

 
Autodesk, Revit are registered trademarks of Autodesk, Inc., in the USA and/or other countries. All other brand 

names, product names, or trademarks belong to their respective holders.  
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